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as part of the technology advisory committee has been created that will focus on
institutional level accessibility and universal design. The group will meet in
February to address gaps for employees, equity-minded practice versus siloed into
this area of people with disabilities. This can also be addressed in the grant.

The grant will be structured with the first-year pilot for leadership and onboarding
development; the second year for professional development and follow up on
leadership and onboarding. A question was brought up on using funds for
employee retention. Charlie said that this would be addressed in the EEO plan.

Next Steps:

For next week we will have a status update of the grant. We can spend some time
to go over this next week and ideas about the EEO plan and begin discussing the
schedule and timelines.

1 Review EEO Grant accessibility items
f Review EEO plan/template for our goals and strategies
f Brainstorming session at the next meeting.

Next Meeting — Wednesday, February 1, 2023 — 4 p.m.



